
From:  Cao, Andy <Andy.Cao@ladwp.com>

Sent time:  02/04/2020 12:09:28 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Automatic reply: [EXTERNAL] Hollywood Center Project Correspondence Request
 

I have been assigned to another working group at LADWP. For status and updates on current 
projects, please contact:
Eduardo Illingworth
Eduardo.Illingworth@ladwp.com
(213) 367-8019

Ralph Jaramillo
Ralph.Jaramillo@ladwp.com
(213) 367-4290

Best regards,

Andy Cao, P.E. | Electrical Engineering Associate
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
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